
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 3 March 2017 
 

Lift Refurbishments at Golden Lane Estate 

All residents should have received a circular in the post yesterday which 

provides the commencement and estimated completion dates for the pending lift 

refurbishments across the estate.  Please keep this document safe for your 

information. 

 

Landlords Consent 

We would like to remind all residents that if you intend to carry out any 

structural improvements within your flat, including the installation of laminate 

flooring or plumbing works etc. you must obtain landlords consent before 

proceeding.  Conventional painting and decorating does not require permission 

provided that re-tiling or other major works are not involved. 

 

Basterfield House  

A knob set has broken off the entry door inside Basterfield House east lobby – 

this was reported to the repairs section on 3 March. 

 

Gt Arthur House 

There is a loose paving slab by the rear entry door – this was reported to the 

repairs section on 3 March.  

 

There is a fault with the door closer on the rear entry door – this was reported to 

the repairs section on 3 March. 

 

 

 

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       

 

 


